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Debbie Kaminski - Contract Renewal

From: "Jon Vogler" <jon@hmts.com>

To: ""Debbie Kaminski" <kaminskd@co.fort-bend.tx.us>

Date: 8/2/2010 11:56 AM

Subject: Contract Renewal I

CC: "'Sherri Vogler" <sherri@hmts.com> ( C\ ((f )

Debbie, I apologize for not responding in a timely manner to your request concerning renewal of our
agreement to provide drug and alcohol testing services for Fort Bend County. I saw the letter that you
had sent to Sherri Vogler and I had thought that she took care of it, and she believed that I had taken
care of it for her.

Yes, we would like to renew our agreement with Fort Bend County for another term, according to the
terms and conditions outlined in the existing agreement. Please let me know if you need anything
further and I shall make sure that it is handled in a more timely manner.

We look forward to working with you and your associates once again.

Thank you,

JON A. VOGLER

Vice President

HOUSTON MEDICAL TESTING SERVICES, INC.
2646 South Loop West, Suite 550

Houston, Texas 77054

713-665-4687

Fax: 713-665-2386

Email: jon@hmts.com

Website: www.hmts.com

"The Democracy will cease to exist when you take away from those who are willing to work and give to those
who would not.” -- THOMAS JEFFERSON
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